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July 1, 2017: 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 



Comments and Publicity  July 14, 2017 

7 of 14 

July 5, 2017: 
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July 6, 2017 
 

  ==Your Name and Contact Information== 
    First and Last Name (Optional): Kathy Barnes 
    Telephone Number (Optional): 

    Email (Optional):  
 
 

  ==Your Message== 
    Subject (Optional): Holds 
    Message Body: 

    A person used to be able to put more items on hold. Now it is 
    limited to 7. Why is this? 
 

BDL Reply: 
 
Good afternoon, Kathy, 

 
In answer to your question: A person used to be able to put more items on hold. 
Now it is limited to 7. Why is this? 

 
There is a limit on new DVD holds; the limit is 5. This limit is only on the new 
DVDs. This limit was imposed after several of my branch managers relayed 

complaints from patrons that, although we had promised new DVDs, there were 
none on each branch's shelves. Apparently, some patrons were watching the new 
DVD list very closely and putting holds on new DVDs before they had even been 

received by the owning branch. Those new DVDs would then sit on a shelf until the 
patron could actually check it out and watch it. This effectively locks up the new 
DVDs for a time and prohibiting others from checking them out and watching 

them. We hope this limit will allow the different branches to have new DVDs on 
their shelves for a while before going out to the other branches. 
 

I hope this answers your question. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Linda Lyshol, MLIS, MPA 
Library Director, Branch District Library 

10 E. Chicago St., Coldwater MI 49036 
http://www.BranchDistrictLibrary.org 
517-278-2341 | 517-279-7134 (fax) 

 
 
 

 
 



Comments and Publicity  July 14, 2017 

9 of 14 

Newspaper Coverage 
 

Union City Hometown Gazette. Date Unknown. Page Unknown. 
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Tibbits Summer Theatre 2017 playbill advertisement 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 



Comments and Publicity  July 14, 2017 

11 of 14 

Daily Reporter, Friday June 23, 2017, Page A1 
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Daily Reporter, Friday June 23, 2017, Page A5: 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 



Comments and Publicity  July 14, 2017 

13 of 14 

Daily Reporter, Tuesday June 27, 2017, Page A1: 
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Daily Reporter, Wednesday, July 12, 2017, Page A8: 

 


